
‭State Representative Candidate Forum‬
‭on Climate and Environment‬

‭Thursday June 20, 7pm‬

‭Newton War Memorial Auditorium‬
‭City Hall, 1000 Commonwealth Ave‬‭.‬

‭Open to all at no charge‬

‭There are two open seats representing Newton and part of Brookline since both‬
‭Kay Khan and Ruth Balser have decided not to run again. They will be tough to‬
‭replace. They have been informed and accessible as we have advocated for‬
‭legislation to achieve climate goals.‬

‭JOIN US AT THE FORUM:‬

‭→‬‭Hear candidate’s positions on moving key climate legislation forward.‬

‭→‬‭Explore their top environmental priorities & what they will do to fight for those.‬

‭→‬‭Show candidates that their constituents care about climate and environment.‬

‭→‬‭Find out their approach to working with us - their constituency‬‭.‬

‭We need excellent climate legislation at the state level to reach our climate goals‬
‭in Newton and Brookline.‬

‭You can help ensure that we elect representatives who will fight for climate and‬
‭environmental legislation that addresses our urgent need for clean air, energy,‬
‭heat, and transportation.‬

‭Primary Election – Tuesday Sept 3, 2024‬


